
WOW Meeting
February 8th 9:30 a.m. 

with Sandy Argas
Some children's books are written

just for kids, some are really
written for adults. And, then, there

are a few special stories that are
written for children and adults.
"Ten Beautiful Things" is one of

those books. It touches on
meaningful, poignant themes

which will lead us to a rich
discussion.

Please bring a journal-some brief
writing will be included.

Hospitality: Jo Covert Young
Leadership: Colleen Kilpatrick
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